| am opposed to this bill because the facts are not clear to support it. Our waterways are only used for a very short time of the year
for Watersports. Protecting waterways is important but if the bill restricts use will it improve the waterways? I'm not convinced and
the facts don’t show this. Please stop this bill from passing and allow local families to enjoy the water with the sport they chose.
More restrictions without proof is not beneficial to the users of the waterways.



